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With this bill they are trying to inflate the housing market to try and stimulate the 

economy by inflating the property values which are and have been way too high 

since 2020. Along with the "value" increase the property taxes will be driven up and 

ultimately pricing young first time buyers out of a house like it has been for the last 5 

years. This bill is a disgrace and should be dropped immediately.  


